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Law Schools Working Group 

 

Charge: The Law School Working Group shall commence a review of Connecticut's Unauthorized Practice 

of Law rule and the Student Practice rules with the purpose of identifying revisions that expand the ability 

of law students to provide pro bono assistance to persons of limited means. In addition, the Working 

Group shall collaborate with Connecticut law schools to further engage law students in a variety of pro 

bono activities such as clinics, externships, and other training programs.  Finally, this Working Group 

should study the feasibility of expanding law school fellowship programs to create additional partnerships 

such as the medical/legal and other similar legal partnerships to better serve Connecticut’s low-income 

and disenfranchised population. 

 


